
 
 

 

 
  Murtha Cullina LLP 
  265 Church Street 
  New Haven, CT 06510 
  T 203.772.7700 
  F 203.772.7723 

 
 

13050132v1  

BRUCE L. MCDERMOTT 
203.772.7787 DIRECT TELEPHONE 
860.240.5723 DIRECT FACSIMILE 
BMCDERMOTT@MURTHALAW.COM  

September 1, 2023 

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
 

 

Re: Docket No. 508 - The United Illuminating Company Application for a 
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the Milvon to 
West River Railroad Transmission Line 115-kV Rebuild Project - Request 
for Modification to Structure Locations Near West River Substation 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

Pursuant to the Connecticut Siting Council’s (“Council”) June 8, 2023 letter 
regarding the Milvon to West River Railroad Transmission Line 115-kV Rebuild Project 
(“Project”) Development and Management Plan (“D&M Plan”), Segment 1, The United 
Illuminating Company (“UI” or the “Company”) wishes to inform the Council that it will 
commence construction of Segment 1 of the Project on or about September 18, 2023.  
Additionally, pursuant to the Council’s August 18, 2023 letter regarding the Company’s 
D&M Plan for Segment 2, the Company wishes to inform the Council that it will commence 
construction of Segment 2 of the Project also on or about September 18, 2023.  
Specifically, the Segment 2 construction will begin with foundation work for structures 
P1028S and P1029SS.  The initial work on Segment 2 will be limited to the foundation 
work for structures P1028S and P1029SS.  The Company will inform the Council when 
the rest of the Segment 2 work is scheduled to begin. 

 
Should the Council have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

Very truly yours, 

 
Bruce L. McDermott 

 
cc:   Docket 508 Service List 


